
	
Queridas	familias,	
	
Welcome	to	fourth	Grade!	I	would	like	to	take	this	opportunity	to	present	myself.	My	name	is	
Cesca	and	I	am	from	Barcelona,	Spain	and	I	will	have	the	big	pleasure	to	be	your	child´s	teacher.		
	
I	want	to	let	you	know	more	about	me.	I	spend	part	of	my	childhood	learning	with	a	group	of	
scouts	and	then	I	was	working	some	years	in	different	areas	but	always	with	children.	After	that	
studied	elementary	education	bachelor	degree	and	I	had	the	opportunity	to	visit	Forest	Lake.		I	
came	to	LILA	three	years	ago	as	a	Language	ambassador	in	3th	grade,	that	year	I	learn	a	lot	about	
the	 school.	 Two	 years	 ago	was	my	 first	 years	 working	 in	 fourth	 grade	 and	was	 an	 amazing	
experience.		
	
Some	 of	 my	 interests	 include	 traveling,	 music,	 spending	 time	 with	 friends	 and	 family	 and	
reading.	I	would	like	to	teach	my	students	more	about	my	culture	and	language,	at	the	same	
time	 that	we	 learn	 from	each	 other.	 I	 look	 forward	 to	meeting	 and	 greeting	 each	 of	 you	 at	
Bienvenidos	Conferences	where	I	would	like	to	know	about	your	child,	answer	any	questions	or	
concerns	that	you	may	have	and	share	with	you	my	goals	and	aspirations	for	this	school	year.	If	
you	have	any	questions,	please	contact	me	at:	
	
cmassana@lakesinternational.org	
	
Have	a	great	rest	of	the	summer	and	I	see	you	soon!	
	
Saludos,		
	
Profe	Cesca.	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	


